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COMMITTEE MEETING TO DISCUSS
NASAA COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS
RE-SCHEDULED

September 3, 1991 TO: CONTRACTUAL PLANS COMMITTEE NO. 11-91 RE: COMMITTEE
MEETING TO DISCUSS NASAA COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS RE-SCHEDULED

Due to scheduling conflicts, we
are re-scheduling the Tuesday, September 10th meeting to Monday, September 9, 1991,
2:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Institute. As we mentioned in the prior notice, the
purpose of this meeting will be to discuss each of the recommendations contained in the
NASAA Investment Company Registration/Trading Practices Committee's report and
develop our response to that report. (See Memorandum to Contractual Plans Committee No.
10-91, dated August 30, 1991.) Please contact Michael Branch at (202) 955-3524 if you are
able to attend this meeting by Friday, September 6, 1991. Patricia Louie Assistant General
Counsel
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